TRANSBAY JOINT POWERS AUTHORTY

Transbay Transit Center

THANKSGIVING LOOK AHEAD: Transbay Demolition and Construction Activities
Wednesday, November 24, 2010 — Monday, November 29, 2010

THIS WEEK AT TRANSBAY...

WEEKDAY WORK: Today, Wednesday, November 24, 2010, the contractor will complete any demolition activities by 3:00 PM and
discontinue work for the remainder of the week and weekend. The contractor will be conducting site visits and machinery check-
ups throughout the weekend, however no demolition work is planned. Work will re.commence on Monday, November 29, 2010 at
7:00 AM. Lane restrictions will remain on Minna and Natoma Streets during this time.

WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEKEND (11/26 — 11/28): No demolition or construction activities are planned for this weekend.

WHAT TO EXPECT NEXT WEEKEND (12/3 — 12/5): No demolition or construction activities are planned for next weekend.The
Temporary Terminal contractors do not plan to work this weekend.

COMMUNITY MEETINGS: Please join us for our upcoming community meetings on Wednesday, December 1, 2010. The first
community meeting will be held from 12:00 noon until 1:00 PM. The second community meeting will be held from 6:00 PM until

7:00 PM. Both meetings will feature the same content and will be held at the TJPA's offices located at 201 Mission Street, Suite
2100.

HAPPY THANKSGIVING!

Should you have any general questions about the Transbay Transit Center Project, please call Courtney Lodato or Adam Alberti,
Transbay Outreach Team, at: (415) 227-9700 or via e-mail at: info@transbaycenter.org

If you have any urgent questions regarding site-specific demolition activities, please call our construction activity number:
(415) 409-TJPA (8572).

Please continue to check our website for the most up to date schedule of activities at www.transbaycenter.org/demolition

Learn more at:
www.transbaycenter.org



